臺北市立新民國中103學年度第二學期英語科九年級第一次段考

年 班 號姓名:

※答案為「E」時,卡片請劃「AB」※	Note that the content of the co
一、看圖選單字 (聽到單字,選出正確的圖片代碼): 每題 2 分,共 10 分	五、選擇題:每題2分
	()21 lights have three colors. They help people
Juvin 37	walk across the road safely.
h Hintin you	(A) Lantern (B) Traffic (C) Moo (D) Hell
A B C.	()22. Don't just lie on the to watch TV on holidays
	You should go out to enjoy the nature(大自然).
	(A) couch (B) catch (C) cloth (D) coach
	()23. We should walk on the, not the road.
D. E. 答:1. () 2. () 3. () 4. () 5. ()	(A) sidewalk (B) dot (C) belt (D) couch
	()24. My wife enjoys doing food shopping at the,
	which is full of fresh fish, fruit, and vegetables.
	(A) secondhand store (B) traffic light
二、圖文配合(根據聽到的內容,選出相符合的圖片):每題2分,共10分	(C) vending machine (D) local market
	()25. A good dictionary is a useful for learning a
	language.
	(A) pipe (B) tub (C) list (D) tool
	()26.1 to Miaoli before my father took me there.
	(A) had never gone (B) have never been (C) have
A. C. T.	never gone (D) had never been
	()27. We can see the mountains the window of
50 sale	the house.
	(A) with (B) along (C) through (D) away
	()28. Mom, I have to go to work earlier tomorrow morning.
D. E. 771	Can you at 5:30?
答:6.() 7.() 8.() 9.() 10.()	(A) try me on (B) wake me up
三、基本問答(根據聽到的內容,選出合適的回應):每題2分,共10分	(C) write me down (D) get me up
() 11. (A) It's Jill's.	()29. Some people think that they can buy clothes
(B) It's on the chair.	a lower price on the Internet.
(C) It looks a little short on you.	(A) of (B) in (C) at (D) to
() 12. (A) Yeah. I exercise every day.	()30. Fred is not only smart but also handsome.
(B) Yeah. I'm taller than before.	he has a kind heart.
(C) Yeah. I'll wear my loose jeans.	(A) By the way (B) Worst of all
() 13. (A) Me, either. I need a belt to hold them up.	(C) According to (D) Most important of all
(B) I'll stop traffic when I walk on the sidewalk.	()31. Mary: What can I do with the seeds?
(C) Me, too. They make me feel more comfortable.	Peter:
() 14. (A) It's jeans.	(A) The seeds will become beautiful flowers.
(B) They're loose.	(B) The tung trees will be planted in the mountains.
(C) Gold miners made them before.	(C) You can plant them in the garden.
() 15. (A) Using denim.	(D) They take the oil from the seeds.
(B) Making work clothes.	()32. A: This is Joe. Can I speak to Linda, please?
(C) During the Gold Rush.	B:
	(A) Right over there. (B) In the northern part.
四、言談理解(根據聽到的對話內容與問題,選出正確的答案):每題2分,共10分	(C) Just a moment, please. (D) That sounds great.
() 16. (A) Last spring. (B) Last summer. (C) Last fall.	()33. Judy: You have a car. Why do you take the MRT?
() 17. (A) Glass. (B) Wood. (C) Flour.	David:
() 18. (A) She is a poet. (B) She is a reporter.	(A) It's a good parking space.
(C) She is a lawyer.	(B) I take the MRT to avoid the heavy traffic.
() 19. (A) The man sold it. (B) The man gave it away.	(C) The MRT is more expensive than the car.
(C) The wind blew it away.	(D) Driving the car is more convenient.
() 20. (A) A comic book. (B) A notebook.	()34. Nicole: Do you know who wore the jeans first?
(C) A computer game.	Jason: Yes, I do.

(A) Jeans are not popualr anymore now. (B) Jeans haven't changed much for a long time. (C) Jeans are a kind of clothing which is strong. (D) Jeans were first worn by gold miners. ()35. Stacy: How often do popular clothing styles change? (A) They haven't changed for more than a hundred (B) They change from year to year. (C) They change every day. (D) People use the heavy cloth to make popular clothing. ()36. A: We should go out more often. B: I'm going to France tonight. B: I'm saying goodbye. (A) What did you say? (B) Where is France? (C) What do you mean? (D) Where are you going?)37. I can buy either a hamburger or a sandwich. So I will (have of them. (A) none (B) both (C) two (D) one)38. A: Guess what? A famous singer is going to our (school! B: A: No. I'm sure of it. (A) Who is the singer? (B) Are you going to school? (C) Are you a singer? (D) Are you kidding?)39. A: Buying going-away gifts for them would be nice. ((A) What are you wearing to the concert? (B) How did you come up with the idea? (C) Whose blouse is on the couch? (D) Why don't you give them presents?)40. Not only you but also Bill _____ a good student. ((A) be (B) are (C) is (D) am 六、克漏字選擇:每題2分 Walt Disney died in 1966, but his work and his dreams did not _ (41) New generations (世代) of children love his movies such as "Snow White" and even his old Mickey Mouse cartoons. Walt Disney had a dream. He wanted to build a new kind of amusement park (遊樂園) with the themes (主題) and cartoon characters from his movies. Although the cartoon characters had many fans around the world, he did not know (42) the park would be popular. A lot of people told him it was an impossible dream, but Disney did not ____(43) his idea. In 1955, Disneyland opened its gates to the public and turned out to be a great (44) Going to Disney amusement parks is a dream for many people now. It is hard for us to imagine (想像) our world ____ (45) Walt Disney's magic. 41. () (A) die (B) come (C) last (D) begin 42. () (A) how (B) why (C) since (D) whether

43. () (A) give up (B) make up (C) pick up (D) grow up

- 44. () (A) trouble (B) success (C) damage (D) accident
- 45. () (A) until (B) across (C) without (D) except

七、閱讀測驗:每題2分

During the past one hundred years, there have been many inventions that make our life much easier and more interesting. TV is one of them. Many people enjoy watching TV for fun. Some even believe that TV has made their children smarter because there are all kinds of information on it — news, science, sports, and language. Children can learn a lot from TV in a short time without going out. Many parents are happy about this because they themselves are too busy to spend time with their children.

But we have found that more and more children today have problems with reading and thinking even though they have watched a lot of TV. In fact, getting information from TV doesn't mean real learning. Children who watch too much TV do not have enough time to think or to talk with people. Besides, it takes time and love for children to grow up. What children need most is their parents. We should teach our children what real life is without TV. After all, machines should not be more important than people.

- 46. () What do many people enjoy watching TV for?
 - (A) For being smarter.
 - (B) For fun.
 - (C) For more news.
- (D) For problems.
- 47. () What can't you get from TV?
 - (A) Information about science.
 - (B) Information about sports.
 - (C) Fun.
 - (D) Parents' love.
- 48. () Why do many parents make their children sit in front of the TV?
 - (A) Because they don't have much time to spend with their children.
 - (B) Because the TV is more important than themselves.
 - (C) Because they spend money buying the TV.
 - (D) Because their children don't need them.
- 49. () Which is true?
 - (A) Children who watch a lot of TV don't have any problems with reading and thinking
 - (B) TV can teach children what the real life is.
 - (C) Children who watch too much TV do not have enough time to think or to talk with people.
 - (D) Children who watch a lot of TV are smarter than those who don't watch TV.
- 50. () What children who are growing up need most is
 - (A) a good TV
 - (B) their parents
 - (C) a lot of information from TV
 - (D) good inventions which make life easier and more interesting